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Clerk O’Shaughnessy closes Franklin County Auto Title offices 
Public is encouraged to send title transactions by mail 

At the social distancing recommendations provided by the Centers for Disease Control and Governor 
DeWine, Clerk O’Shaughnessy has instructed her Auto Title Division to be closed to the public starting 
Thursday, March 19th until further notice. The closure is consistent with decisions made by other 
government offices to combat the community spread of the coronavirus. Auto dealer transactions will not 
be impacted. 

People in need of auto titling services are encouraged to review the Title By Mail Checklist and mail the 
appropriate documentation and payment to the Auto Title South branch: 

Auto Title South 
45 Great Southern Blvd. 
Columbus, Ohio 43207 

For more information please visit FranklinCountyAutoTitle.com or call our Dedicated Auto Title Help 
Line at 614.525.3090 which will remain open Monday – Thursday, 9 A.M. to 2 P.M. 

To ensure an accurate transaction by mail, please call our Dedicated Auto Title Help Line or view our 
titling-by-mail checklist.  
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